
	

	
Starting	 Monday,	 February	 1st,	 2016,	 the	 Amateur	
Trapshooting	 Association	 (ATA)	will	 be	 offering	 a	 new	 youth	
membership	program	to	shooters	22	and	under.		
	
This	 new	 youth	membership	 is	 called	 “20	 Years	 To	 Life”	 and	
will	 cost	 $250.	 It	 allows	 youth	 shooters	 to	 purchase	 an	
extended	membership	 that	will	 last	20	years	 from	the	date	of	
purchase.		
	
Once	their	20	year	membership	has	expired,	they	will	have	90	
days	 to	 decide	 if	 they	 would	 like	 to	 purchase	 an	 adult	 life	
membership	 at	 a	 reduced	 price	 to	make	 up	 the	 remainder	 of	
their	shooting	career.		
	
This	 new	 option	 will	 be	 available	 through	 our	 online	
membership	 application	 soon.	 Until	 then,	 you	 can	 take	
advantage	of	this	exciting	new	offer	by	calling	the	ATA	Office	at	
618-449-2224.			
	
	


